
 

Our learning this week… 

Project – Who has the power? 

The children have been busy campaigning this week and trying to 
persuade the rest of the school to vote for them. Election day is 
tomorrow (Friday 12th) and there is quite a buzz across the school about 
visiting the polling station to cast their vote! 

Sports Experiences 

We have had the chance to try some different sports this week. On 
Monday we had a Tag rugby session and learnt some Cheerleading 
moves. The children threw themselves into both activities with great 
enthusiasm and had a lot of fun! 

Science/DT 

We have introduced our electricity topic and made human circuits and 
simple circuits to light a bulb, sound a buzzer or control a motor. We 
also started to look at how to represent these circuits using the correct 
symbols. Next Friday we have our STEM day and will be making 
movable electrical models that are controlled by computer programs. 
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